
Join
other concerned residents

Public Meeting
23 November 2004 • 7 PM 
Toronto Japanese Centennial
United Church 
701 Dovercourt Road

A massive new high rise development is
proposed for Dufferin Grove. 

Only community action can stop it !

Owners of the Doversquare complex, at
Bloor and Dovercourt, plan a 4th high rise
with nearly 300 more units, 17 townhous-
es and a road on an already dense site.

Save
our neigbourhood!
D o n ’ t wa i t u n t i l i t ’ s t o o l a t e

This would:

• eliminate 30-40% of the precious green space available to
Doversquare families and their children

• jeopardize a safe and well-lit path used by neighborhood residents

• overburden already busy community facilities and resources -  the
subway, library, park and recreation centre 

• increase traffic and parking problems

• impose an extended and disruptive period of construction

• lower property values

Dufferin Grove Residents’ Association • Doversquare Tenants Association • Hepbourne Hall Residents 

Intensification in the downtown area
should not threaten the vitality of existing
neighbourhoods. 

Do we want another St. James Town? 

Together we can oppose warehousing of
tenants and keep life in Dufferin Grove on
a human scale.

Information : 416-588-7254
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